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This will be just a short N ews, to let you all know that I haven’t forgotten you, or the family.

I have some more news on Abraham and Samuel – there was a rumour in the family that one of

them was innocent – so it would seem !  Petitions were made to the Home O ffice on behalf of

Abraham, even by the M agistrate who committed them for trial. Full details in the next issue.

M y reason for not issuing a N ews earlier is that events overtook me – Sara and I are now the

proud parents of Samuel N oster Farnham, born on 28th O ctober, the new twig on the tree.

M y ‘phone no. has had to change recently, so apologies to anyone who has tried to reach me.

M y new no. is 07941 344 858. Everything else remains the same.  If you would like a copy of

the first N ews, please let me know.

Seasons Greetings to you all, and a Happy N ew Year.


